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TKU Students Go Book Club Crazy  
 

In order to nurture in students a more proactive approach to study,

from the second semester of 2009, the TKU Center for Learning and Teaching

has been promoting the formation of book clubs. Students have responded

with enthusiasm. The number of book club groups has risen from 13 at the

beginning of the initiative, to 23 groups last semester.

 

 

 

Cao Yuting, a graduate student who took part in a book club last semester,

said that “taking part in the book club and writing the required club

record inadvertently forced me to do an extra review of my homework. This

helped me to gain an even more thorough grasp of my class work.”

 

 

 

This semester, registration to form book clubs began on Feb. 21. Such

clubs must consist of 6-8 members, who themselves should decide on the

content and format of club meetings. The focus of club meetings should be

to improve club members’ studying abilities.

 

 

 

The format of such book clubs includes both face-to-face as well as online

club meetings. Members of face-to-face style book clubs must meet at least

3 times a month; and meeting content must be recorded and sent to the TKU

Student Learning Support Service Section. Members of online book clubs, on

the other hand, must upload at least 3 new articles onto the book club

discussion website every month.

 

 

 

The first ten clubs to register will receive subsidies to assist them in

paying for printing or food costs. Don’t miss this opportunity! Download



the registration form from the Student Learning Support Service Section

website.
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A TKU book club group wins first prize in a trivia contest.

 


